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V.I. Dept. of Health Announces Territorial Nurses
Renewal Application
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The V.I. Board of Nurse Licensure has announced the start of the 2023-2024 renewal application
acceptance for all Licensed Practical Nurses and Certified Nursing Assistants.

Application acceptance started on Sept. 30 and runs through December 1, 2022.

Applicants must complete their application via the board's nurse portal located on their website 
here. An account must be created to begin the application process, according to the board.

All applications received after December 1, 2022, will incur a late fee of $100.

"We are committed to keeping you informed about the renewal of your registration. Look out for
future updates from the VIBNL," the board said in a recently issued release.

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-v-i-dept-of-health-announces-territorial-nurses-renewal-application-
https://vibnl.vi.gov/


Contact the VI Board of Nurse Licensure at 340-249-0684, or 340-690-9326 between the hours of
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday, for further assistance, questions, or concerns.
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